
3566 Veterans Memorial Hwy. 
Lithia Springs, Georgia 30122  

Telephone 770-948-2126  
For our Prayer Line, press 350  

website: www.fbcls.org 

April 29, 2018 
10:30 a.m. 

 

Prelude 

Song                                 God’s Not Dead 

Welcome                                                                 Josh Scott 

Celebration of Baptism 

Songs                       I’ll Fly Away  

I Saw the Light 

How He Loves 

Message                                                            Kevin McKoy 
 

Song of Commitment        Oceans  

Church Challenge Scripture                            Ephesians 4:15 

Offertory Prayer                                                Rick Martin  

Offertory                        

Announcements          Danny Anderson 

Departing Chorus             Remember 

Postlude  

MINISTERIAL STAFF 
 

Kevin McKoy, Senior Pastor                                kmckoy@fbcls.org 
Danny Anderson, Associate Pastor of Discipleship         danny@fbcls.org 
Josh Scott, Associate Pastor to Students/Campus Op.        josh@fbcls.org 
Mark Witham, Associate Minister of Music               music@fbcls.org 
Jonah Sampson, Children’s Ministry Coordinator           jonah@fbcls.org 
Jordyn Nesbitt, Preschool Coordinator                     preschool@fbcls.org 

 



A Week at a Glance April 29 – May 6 

SUNDAY, April 29 Baptism Sunday 
After the Worship Service 
 11:45  Ministry Fair 
 

TUESDAY, May 1 
 11:00  RAF 
   6:00  Line Dancing Class 
   7:00  Praise Band Rehearsal 
 

WEDNESDAY, May 2 
   6:30   Prayer Meeting, Gopher Buddies,            
     Olympians, Youth L.I.G.H.T., ESL, 
             Choir Rehearsal, Discipleship Training 
 

THURSDAY, May 3 
   12:00  National Day of Prayer  
 
SUNDAY, May 6 
    7:30  Praise Band Rehearsal 
    8:50 Pre-Service Prayer with Pastor 
    9:15  Sunday School 
             Adult 5 Breakfast 
  10:30 Worship Service 
  11:45  Church Fellowship Luncheon/Conference 
    2:00  VBS Training 
  
 

April 22, 2018  

Sunday School 202 

Budget Receipts for Week $ 9,493 

Current Weekly Needs $ 16,730 

Budget Receipts YTD            $ 271,057 

Budget Needs YTD $ 267,692 

Ministry Through Giving 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT OPPORTUNITIES 
Sometimes it may be referred to as Hump Daaaaay.  And it is  
understandable why people feel the weight of the week, but hope  
for the weekend.  It’s also the reason Wednesday nights at church  
are so important.  Wednesday night offers the little extra to make it  
through the week ‘til we join together again in Bible Study and  
Worship on Sunday.  Consider how you will spend your Wednesday 
evening.  Maybe it’s time for you to join the choir, lift your hearts  
with our prayer service, or begin to make a difference in the lives of 
children and teens by volunteering to serve. 
 
 

NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER ~ THURSDAY, MAY 3rd 
Come to the Worship Center with other community members to  
pray for our nation, its leaders, and all the needs in our country.   
The Worship Center will be open from 12:00 p.m. through 1:00 p.m. 
for you and anyone interested to drop in and pray. May we develop 
UNITY as we surrender to God in prayer.   
 

The Prayer Ministry is looking for volunteers to help with parking, 
greeting our community, and clean up afterwards.  Please contact 
Jackie Gomeyac or the Church Office to offer your help. 

SAY YES AT THE MINISTRY FAIR TODAY!! 
Come to the Activities Center for our Ministry Fair today after the  
Worship Service. We have openings within ministries that are waiting  
for the person God has set aside to SAY YES! Are you that person?   

MAD HATTER & MUNCHKINS TEA PARTY 
May 19th in the Fellowship Hall. Wear your most fabulous hat or most 
whimsical socks and be prepared for fun! Tickets on sale now in the  
Worship Center Lobby. Tickets are $5.00 per person. 

CLASS OF 2018 
We will be honoring our Graduates on May 20th. If you, your child or 
grandchild is graduating from High School or College, please be sure 
to fill out a Graduate Info Sheet - available in the Youth 3 and C&C 
attendance books. Completed form should be returned to Josh or the 
Church Office by May 13th. 

CHURCH FELLOWSHIP LUNCHEON and CONFERENCE 
Join us next Sunday, May 6th  in the Fellowship Hall for a Lasagna 
Luncheon, followed by our quarterly Church Conference.  Suggested 
donation is $5.00 per plate,  donations above that amount will go toward 
our Children’s Ministry VBS. Please RSVP at the table in the Worship 
Center Lobby. 

LADIES BIBLE STUDY 
How is your prayer life?  Join us for a 7 week bible study on the  
Battle Plan for Prayer as we desire to draw closer to God and pray 
more boldly, effectively and statically. We will meet on Fridays at the 
Gomeyac’s home from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. beginning May 11th. We have  
10 books available at a discounted price of $12. Sign up with at the  
table in the Worship Center Lobby today. Contact Jackie for more info. 

RETIRED ADULT FELLOWSHIP 
The RAF will meet May 1st at 11:00 a.m. in the Choir Suite.   
Our program is ‘Cruisin’ to Cuba’ with Frances Young.   
Covered dish luncheon to follow in the Fellowship Hall. Join us  
for the fun, fellowship and food.  

SYMPATHY IS EXTENDED TO 
Sherline Chambliss on the passing of her brother, Sammie Lee Bens. 
 

A THANK YOU NOTE HAS BEEN PLACED ON THE BOARD 
...from Jim and Beulah Rose 

VBS VOLUNTEERS 
Sign up in the Worship  
Center Lobby today to help 
with Vacation Bible School! 

VBS 
is June 11-15.  


